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We are pleased to have been awarded Veteran Accreditation Status. We 
record veteran status / member of military family on patient records.  All 
our team have been provided with information on services that provide 
specific care to veterans.   
 
Covid vaccination – Spring boosters 
We will be providing a covid booster to patients aged 75 or over and those 
who are immunosuppressed.  The clinics will be at Broughton Surgery at the 
end of April and one further clinic in May.  We will have a very small clinic at 
Stockbridge for patients who live within a short distance of the surgery.  We 
will be contacting housebound patients to arrange to vaccinate them at 
home.   
 
Planning application  
We are applying to build a small extension to the Stockbridge Surgery to 
house our dispensary.  This will help the dispensary team to work as 
efficiently as possible and reduce delays at our reception desk (as 
medication will be collected direct from the on-site dispensary).  We will 
create an additional consulting room within the surgery as we sometimes 
do not have room for additional staff who want to see our patients.   
 
Travel vaccinations 
This is a reminder that we require a minimum of 8 weeks for travel 
vaccinations.  The 8 weeks begins from when we receive a completed travel 
health form – the form can be found on our website, 
stockbridgesurgery.co.uk.    


